You can use this sample email to contact the Mayor and Council about this issue. Please edit it to make it your own - <u>form emails are not nearly as effective as personalized emails.</u>

Emailing Mayor and Council

Contact Information: brian.west@cityoftybee.gov; kwilliams@cityoftybee.gov;

mparks@cityoftybee.gov; nsears@cityoftybee.gov; tploughe@cityoftybee.gov;

bill.garbett@cityoftybee.gov; spec.hosti@cityoftybee.gov

Sample Email:

Subject: Support for Resolution 2025-11 and Shared UseFacility

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

My name is [-----]. [I have been a Tybee resident for x years/I am a TIMA parent/I own x property/business.] [Explain your interest in this project.]

I want to thank City Council for its consideration of this resolution and moving forward on a shared space in Memorial Park.

I am writing to express my support for the proposed resolution. The creation of shared educational facilities, including a new YMCA and spaces for various community partners, would be an invaluable asset. I know that such a facility would provide significant benefits to both Tybee and the broader community it would serve.

[Explain your personal interest to you or your family and how this would benefit you. Explain any problem or issues you've had that this facility would solve.]

Thank you for your consideration of this issue, I hope that you will support this resolution.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Address or Neighborhood - Optional]

[Your Email Address - Optional]

[Your Phone Number - Optional]